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Power Resources, Inc.
ATTN: Paul Hildenbrand
P.O. Box 1210
Glenrock, Wyoming 82637

Dear Mr. Hildenbrand,

Your letter dated November 4, 1992, requested withdrawal of your request for
an amendment to Source Material License SUA-1511, submitted to the NRC by your
letter dated May 6, 1992. Within that submittal, you had requested an
amendment to allow Power Resources, Inc., (PRI) to construct and operate a
joint in situ byproduct material disposal facility. You also had restated
PRI's intent to pursue an exemption (reduction) in the long-term surveillance
fee for a byproduct disposal site which is required by Criterion 10 of
10 CFR 40, initially requested by your letter dated April 27, 1992.

As requested, we are terminating our review of your license amendment request
dated May 6, 1992, and all licensing actions regarding authorization to
construct and operate the proposed disposal facility. This will also
terminate our review of a waiver or an exemption to long-term surveillance
fees for the proposed disposal site.

If you have any questions, please call Cynthia Miller-Corbett of my staff at
(303)231-5811.

Sincerely,

Ramon E. Hall
Director
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